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Visitors from Germany
More than 50 years ago I and my friend Bill Griffin were friends with a man
from the village of Brackenheim, which was about 10 kilometers from the 
Battery. I say was because the Battery is no longer there. His name is Uli 
(Ulrich) Pfingstler and we are all just about the same age.

Actually, Bill and Uli were already friends and he introduced him to me. 
After I left Germany I lost contact with Uli, but he and Bill continued to 
correspond,but as time went by even they lost contact.

Then about two years ago Bill and Uli resumed contact, and then I was 
reintroduced back into the loop. As it turned out Uli and his wife Gesila 
were going planning a trip to America and a visit to both Bill and his wife 
Judy, as well as to me as well.

Both Bill and I had a great time with Uli and Gisela. They are enjoyable 
people and are great fun to be with. After they returned home Bill placed 
an article in his local newspaper, and we offer that article for you all to 
read.

Also, Uli has contributed a number articles that are in the “Archives” sec-
tion under the Kleingartach heading of the navigation bar at the top of 
each web page. One is a brief History of Germany, and the other is about 
The Zabergäu Valley , or Tal, that runs all the way to Brackenheim. Uli has 
also offered many historical insights to the area we all lived in for several 
years.
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